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NATIONAL SCIENCE FOUNDATION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20550 

January 10, 1967 
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AIR MAIL 

Mr. Grote Reber 
Tasmanian Regional Laboratory, CSIRO 
"Stowell", Stowell Avenue, 
Hob~rt, Tasmania, 
AUSTRALIA 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Your letter of December 13, 1966 has been received. 

Your comments in regard to the technical details of the Mills Cross are 
quite interesting and I shall bear them in mind when opportunity comes 
to make the best use of them. 

I very much appreciate your interest and concern on these matters and 
send my best regards. 

Sincerely yours, 
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Everett H. Hurlburt 
Program Director for 
Radio Astronomy 


